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From: Garry Burge
Sent:  Sunday, 6 January 2013 7:20 AM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Legislative Council
[ believe the Legistative Council should be reintroduced into the Queensland Parliament. This

chamber would act as a review and ensure good governance rather than a one stamp review.

Regards
Garry Burge

20/12/2013



